
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 13th July 2018                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                              

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

 

 
Class 5 Show 

Tickets still on sale from the office before and after school £1 each. Show times 2pm & 

6pm. 

 
Race for Life 

The children were fantastic yesterday taking part in the Race for Life. The sponsorship 

needs to be returned to school by Thursday 19th July. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 
 

BBQ 

On Wednesday 18th July we are hoping to hold an end of year celebratory BBQ, weather 

permitting. Any offers of help with the serving of food, setting up and tidying away will be 

greatly appreciated by FOSS. Let Mrs Holroyd or Mr Wilson know if you are able to lend a 

hand for any amount of time. 

 

 
 

Raffle Tickets 

The raffle will be drawn on 18th July. Please can all ticket stubs and money be returned to 

school by Tuesday 17th July, thank you. 

 
Clubs 

All outstanding fees need to be paid for Early Birds and Cool Club by the end of term. 

 

 
Parent Pay 

In September we will be using Parent Pay you will be receiving log on details soon. Many parents 

have been asking for this so hopefully it will go well but no doubt a few teething problems while 

 



we are launching it. Patience will be needed from all of us while it beds in! Thanks for your 

anticipated support. 

 

 
Leavers Assembly 

Year 6 leavers assembly will be at 1pm on Thursday 19th July. 

 

 

Please can all outstanding balances for camps be paid next week!  

 

 

Library Books & Reading Books 

Please can you check for reading and library books that may have been put on your 

bookshelves by mistake. All  books need to be returned by Thursday. Thank you. 

 

 

Village Open Day 

A big “Thank you” to Mark Harry from The Old Plough and his team of helpers, who 

organized such a fantastic day for the people of Shortlanesend last Saturday. Many positive 

comments and requests for it to become an annual event have been received!! Please look out 

for the posters with the total amount raised! The school are very lucky and most grateful to 

be chosen as a beneficiary from this event. Thank you Mark. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

Tuesday 17th July                                               Class 5 Production 2pm & 6pm 

Wednesday 18th July                                           Year 6 Day out 

Thursday 19th July                                              Leavers Assembly 1pm 

Friday 20th July                                     Last day of Summer Term 1.30pm Finish 

 

       Attendance 

Class 1         96.7%  

Class 2         89.3% 

Class 3         86.9% 

Class 4        86.8% 

Class 5         95.4% 


